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The Aphasia Institute is a Canadian community-based centre of
excellence that is a world leader in developing and delivering programs
that help people with aphasia, their families, health care professionals
and other caregivers, learn how to communicate effectively and begin to
navigate their own lives again. Through an integrated approach that
includes direct service, ground-breaking research, inventive education and
training, the Aphasia Institute provides innovative communications solutions to
people with aphasia and their families.

Celebrating the Legacy of Dr. Aura Kagan:
Transforming the Aphasia Community

To our community,

Many of you will have already received an
email from Silvia Gomes, our Board Chair,
letting you know that Dr. Aura Kagan, the
Executive Director of the Aphasia Institute
since 1987, will be transitioning to a new role
as Executive Advisor, Strategy, Applied
Research and Education from April 1, 2023.
Among other opportunities, this new role will
enable Aura to focus on the research that has
transformed the aphasia community, and we
couldn't be more thrilled for her.

For over three and a half decades, Aura has been an inspiration to the aphasia
community. Her visionary leadership and ground-breaking research have
transformed the way we think about, and approach aphasia. Beginning with
her initial observations of the magic created by our programs and motivated by
daily contact with our clients and families living with aphasia, Aura's work on
Supported Conversation for Adults with Aphasia (SCA™) has revolutionized
the way we communicate with individuals with aphasia, and improved the lives
of countless people. Thanks to her tireless efforts, SCA™ is part of the
Canadian Stroke Best Practice Recommendations and is used in practices
globally.

Aura's dedication to the field of aphasia has not gone unnoticed. As an
American Speech and Hearing Association Fellow, she has received multiple
awards for her contributions to the field of aphasia, including the Robin
Tavistock Award in 2020. In their press release to announce the award, The
Tavistock Trust for Aphasia stated, “To put it quite simply, Aura Kagan is one of
Canada's National Treasures. The ripple effect of what Dr. Kagan has done,
and is doing, will carry on forever.”

As we celebrate Aura's many achievements, we want to express our gratitude
for her unwavering commitment to improving the quality of life of people with,
and affected by, aphasia, one conversation at a time. Her impact on the
aphasia community is immeasurable, and we are honored to have worked
alongside her and look forward to the opportunity to continue to work with her.
Aura always credits the Aphasia Institute’s clients, families, volunteers and staff
for sharing their wisdom and experiences and feels privileged to have had the
opportunity to contribute.

Join us in celebrating Aura's incredible contributions to the aphasia community,
and help us continue to transform the lives of people with aphasia. Thank you
for your support.

New Executive Director: Natalie Gierman

We are pleased to announce that the current Director,
Clinical Services and National/ Provincial Education
Lead,  Natalie Gierman  MHSc. PMP, has agreed to
assume the Executive Director role effective April 1st,
2023.

Natalie has over 18 years of experience in senior roles
in the non-profit health sector and brings a deep
knowledge of stroke systems of care. She is a long-

https://aphasia-institute.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/2021/06/Walk-Story-2021_rev.pdf


time dedicated aphasia champion including past
service as a volunteer on the Aphasia Institute’s
Research and Ethics Committee. We look forward to
the commitment, compassion, expertise and
leadership abilities that she brings to her new role.

Save the Date!

﻿On Sunday, June 11th, our community of clients, staff, volunteers, and
family will join together for our 26th Talk, Walk 'n Roll!

Our Talk, Walk ‘n Roll is a yearly fundraising campaign, where we take
part in the Toronto Challenge to make a difference in our community.
After three years of virtual participation, this year's Talk, Walk ‘n Roll
will be an in-person event.

The event takes place during Aphasia Awareness Month and Seniors
Month. Join us! We need your support more than ever as we work to
improve the quality of life for people with aphasia.

Save the date in your calendars and look soon for the official package
in your inbox or mailbox.

﻿For last year's Talk, Walk 'n Roll,
Gordon and his wife Haywan
shared their aphasia journey with
us. We thank them for sharing their
remarkable story.

With your support,
we raised over

$95,000!

Thank you for supporting our
﻿2022 Annual Appeal campaign!

On behalf of our clients,
volunteers, members, staff, and
board of directors, we would like to
thank all of you who gave so
generously to our 2022 Annual
Appeal.

Thanks to you, we
raised over $47,000!

Annual Report 2021 / 2022



﻿Annual Report 2021/2022 is live on our website.
Below are some highlights in the report:

133 volunteers provided 7,919 hours of support
849 Ontario health providers completed the FREE SCA™ eLearning
module
Over 250,000 views of awareness video with messages from people
living with aphasia

READ THE FULL REPORT

﻿Memorial Service

We hosted a 1-hour virtual
memorial service in November at
which members of the community
with aphasia, staff, volunteers,
family members and alumni
celebrated the lives and impact of
the 15 members of our
community who passed away
over the past year.



In November, we offered an interactive on-line Town Hall meeting for our
community. We created several small focus groups of members, to obtain
feedback on preferences related to virtual and in-person programming, and to
provide the opportunity to make suggestions for future program ideas and
improvements.

Among the things that we learned through the discussions at the Town Hall
and responses to a survey sent to members of the Aphasia Institute who could
not attend, was that there is still a strong need for both on-line and in-person
program options. The information gathered from these discussions and survey
is guiding us as we continue developing our hybrid model of programming.

Free Resources

A FREE pamphlet
for families of
people with
aphasia was
created specifically
to address the early
stage in their
aphasia journey.
The pamphlet
provides short,
practical tips on
how to better
communicate with a
family member with
aphasia. This
pamphlet is now
accompanied by a
short, free
explanatory video.

Click on the image
(on the left) to
watch the video
and download the
'aphasia-friendly'
resource and
many more.
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